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September 25, 2020 
 
Shelley Brown 
Deputy Clerk, Legal and Legislative Services 
Town of Essex  
33 Talbot Street South 
Essex, ON N8M 1A8 
 
Dear Ms.  Brown: 
 
Re: Removal of Municipal Rabbit/Pheasant Hunting Licences 
 
This letter is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated September 25, 2020 and Council’s resolution to 
repeal the following By-law: 
 

- By-law 633, which requires municipal licences for the hunting of rabbit and pheasant. 
 
Please be advised that by way of this letter, the Ministry of Natural Resources and Forestry 
acknowledges and approves of this change. 
 
Hunters can be advised that these municipal licences are no longer required, and that this change will be 
reflected in the Hunting Regulations Summary at our next opportunity. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mitch Wilson 
District Manager 
Aylmer District 
 
 
 


